Edie Fitzgerald — — —

From: Costa - DNR, Ryan <ryan.costa@state.co.us>
Sent: Wednesday, April 17,2019 12:58 PM

To: Edie Fitzgerald

Subject: Stormwater Issues

Hi Eddie,

| looked at inspection #688401819. From the photo it looks like it may be soil sloughing. You may need to repair that
area but perhaps the soil will settle in place. If it gets worse you may need to consult an engineer for a solution.
Was there another inspection that had issues?

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Costa
Southeastern Reclamation Specialist
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